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New notification system i 2025 - 
”ENLIsag” 
As mentioned in previous newsletters, ENLI will intro-
duce a new case management system, including a 
new notification system for affiliated companies in 
2025.  
 
We are ahead of schedule and have completed the 

testing phase. We have already included around 30 

pharmaceutical companies in the new notification 

system.  

 

All affiliated companies that have not already swit-

ched to ENLIsag will receive an email during week 3 

with information about log in etc. in order to switch 

to ENLIsag. In January, access to ENLIsag will take pla-

ce via the link that you receive in the above-

mentioned email. As of February 1, 2025, log in etc. 

will take place from ENLI's website - just as it does 

today - and thus the “old” notification site will be 

closed at the end of January 2025. 

 

New features for pharmaceutical companies include 
the possibility of having one or more administrators 
in the company who can see all colleagues' notificati-
ons of activities to ENLI, so that the company can get 
a complete overview. New users in the company, or 
consultants working for the company, can register as 
a user in the system and request an association with 
the company. The user will only be able to report ac-
tivities for the company once the user creation has 
been approved by an administrator in the company. 
 
All users created in the current system will be trans-
ferred to the new ENLIsag system as users. If there is 
only one user associated with the company, they will 
automatically be assigned an “administrator” role. If 
there are several users in the company, ENLI's secre-
tariat have contacted the company for selection of 
administrators. 

 
In ENLIsag, it will be possible to create drafts so that 
you can start a review and come back to it later if you 
need more information. In addition, it will be possible 
to specify currency when reviewing catering, as well 
as upload larger files and multiple file formats. 
 
ENLI will publish user guides during the transition to 
ENLIsag, and the secretariat is ready with help and 
guidance by phone and email. 
 
Both the new system and user guides will be available 
in Danish and English versions. 
 

Information about donations and colla-
borations with patient organizations 
ENLI has sent out forms for affiliated companies to 
complete regarding reporting of donations and colla-
borations with patient associations. 
 
The reporting to ENLI must be made no later than 
January 23, 2025. In the first quarter of 2025, ENLI 
will publish the reports in complete forms on 
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www.enli.dk.  
 
If the pharmaceutical company has not made donati-
ons or collaborated with patient organizations, this 
must also be reported to ENLI. 
 
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 
ENLI is open for telephone calls and emails up to and 
including December 20, 2024. ENLI is closed for inqui-
ries from December 21, 2024 up to and including Ja-
nuary 5, 2025. 
 
ENLI will answer phones and emails again from Janua-
ry 6, 2025. 
 
For consultations over Christmas, it is possible to ex-
tend the consultation deadline to ENLI if this is nee-
ded due to the holidays. The secretariat can be con-
tacted by phone or email before December 20, 2024, 
if there is a need for an extension of the consultation 
deadline. 
 
For a large number of requests for pre-approval, the-
re may be a need to postpone the case processing 
deadline, cf. Section 6, paragraph 5, in fine, according 
to which ENLI may in special cases extend the case 
processing deadline beyond the 10 working days, for 
example in connection with summer and Christmas 
holidays. 
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